July 1, 2024

Chief Travis Grimm Chief of Police Belle Isle Police Department 1521 Nela Avenue Belle Isle, FL 32809

Dear Chief Grimm:

Enclosed please find an original copy of the Mutual Aid Agreement between our agencies, which is up for renewal.

Please review and execute the agreement in accordance with your agency's procedures. Once signed, please return the original to me via e-mail. Once Sheriff Mina signs the agreement, we will return a fully executed copy to you and file the agreement with the Florida Department of Law Enforcement in accordance with state law.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me. Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,

/s/ Selina Edwards

Selina Edwards Legal Service Coordinator P.O. Box 1440 Orlando, FL 32802 Selina.Edwards@ocsofl.com

Enclosures



